
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1528/2022-23            28.04.2022 

 
CIRCULAR  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed for students from 30th April  

till 8th May 2022 on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr and the classes will resume on 

Monday, 9th May 2022 with the following timings.  

 

KG-1 & KG 2  : From 7.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. 

Gr. 1 to 12    : From 7.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. 

 

Kindly note the change of timings for Gr. 1 & 2 w.e.f  9th May 2022, i.e. from 7.30 

a.m. to 2.30 p.m.. 

 

As per the instructions from SPEA, Green Pass system on the Al Hosn app is 

mandatory for all students 12 years old and above to return to the classes. Please 

submit the screen shot of the same to the respective class teacher before joining 

the classes on 09.05.2022.   

 

As for those returning to the UAE from abroad, a negative PCR test result with a 

validity not exceeding 72 hours is required. 

 
Leaders’ fraternity wishes all a Happy Eid-Al-Fitr. 

 

 
With regards, 
 
 
 
 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 

 


